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Henry Elementary School understands some parents feel more

comfortable with their child having a cell phone for safety purposes. ALL
students will be required to adhere to the following:

1.    All phones MUST be powered off prior to walking on campus AND kept in
your backpack or purse. 

2.    Any phone found powered on (unless permission is granted) while on school
grounds will be confiscated and secured in a safe place until the end of the
school day. You may pick up your cell phone in the front office.

3.    If your phone is confiscated a second or more times, you and your parent
will come in for a parent/teacher/admin conference. 

4.    Recording a school disruption, such as a fight, with the intention to post-it on
social media, may be a federal offense, and you may be subject to an out of
school suspension.

5.    If your phone is used for cyber bullying, you may also have to serve an out of
school suspension and Law Enforcement may be notified.


